
Dear committee members, I’m writing to express my support for this bill. Chronic violators of environmental quality laws should not 
be able to obtain a permit to continue to pollute Oregon’s air and water. It’s disgraceful that DEQ would allow it. I urge you to support 
this bill. 

Sincerely,
Emily Guise


